
 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT NOTICE 
Barre Septic Service  

SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY CERTIFICATION 
DRAFT FULL RECERTIFICATION 

PIN: BR95-0064 
 
Public notice is hereby provided for a public comment period for the draft 
certification related to an application by Barre Septic Service, of Graniteville, VT, 
to the Vermont Agency of Natural Resources for recertification of an existing 
septage management facility.  
 
The application proposes the continued operation of a septage management 
program for the application of stabilized, domestic septage to a single parcel of 
land, located in Brookfield, VT. The application has been reviewed and a draft 
certification prepared in accordance with 10 V.S.A Section § 6605 and the 
Vermont Solid Waste Management Rule (effective March 15, 2012).  
 
Copies of the draft certification and fact sheet are available at the Town of 
Brookfield offices, the Tri-Town Alliance, Two Rivers-Ottauquechee Regional 
Commission, State of Vermont District #3 Environmental Commission, and at the 
Watershed Management Division (VTDEC) offices in Montpelier, VT or on our 
web site at http://dec.vermont.gov/watershed/public-notices. 
  
A public informational meeting in regard to this matter may be called at the 
request of the select board of the Town of Brookfield or upon the submittal of a 
petition signed by at least twenty-five residents of the Town of Brookfield. 
 
Any questions or comments concerning the draft documents, or requests for a 
public meeting, can be made to the Residuals Management Section until 4:30 pm 
on Wednesday June 15th, 2016.  
 
Comments should be addressed to:  
 

Eamon Twohig 
VT DEC Residuals Management Section 
1 National Life Drive – 2 Main 
Montpelier, VT 05620-3522 
eamon.twohig@state.vt.us  
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